
 

 
1301 N. Main St. 

Monmouth, IL 61462 

                           

                                                                       Announcement 
 

We are proud to announce the launch of our new name and logo.  Cornelius 
Renew will now be Marmon Renew, as part of the Marmon Foodservice 
Technologies organization. As our business has evolved over the last 40 years, we 
felt it was time for a new, refreshed, and more modern look to reflect our on-
going commitment to providing best in class remanufacturing for our customers. 

We have altered our logo to reflect who we are today, and yet retain the core 
elements reflecting our history and brand commitment. 

Over the next several weeks, we will be updating our website and marketing 
materials with the new logo. Our commitment stays the same reflecting the best 
quality and workmanship to all our customers.  As such, your customer contact 
will remain the same.   

Payment information will be forthcoming as soon as the changes are finalized 
with our bank. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to myself, or your 
customer contact. 

 

Regards, 

Timothy Steinauer 

V.P & General Manager, Marmon Renew 

Timothy.Steinauer@marmonfoodservice.com 

 


